
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
June 26, 2023 
    

Euclid Avenue Resurfacing Project 
 Traffic Advisory 

Ivanhoe Road to Upper Valley Drive 
 (Ward 10) 

 
Expect additional traffic notices as improvements continue 

 
CLEVELAND – On Monday June 26, 2023, weather permitting, the ODOT’s contractor 
will begin mobilizing and establishing traffic controls on Euclid Avenue from Ivanhoe 
Road to Upper Valley Drive. 
  
Overall Project Description:  
 
Resurfacing of approximately 1.24 miles of Euclid Ave. From Ivanhoe Road / West 
Belvoir Blvd. To Upper Valley Drive. Work will include milling of existing asphalt and 
replacement, along with full depth repairs, utility castings adjustments, ADA compliant 
curb ramps, landings, pavement markings and signing throughout the project length. 
  
 
Maintenance of Traffic: 
 
The first phase of construction will be limited to the center lanes. Two lanes of 
traffic will be maintained in both directions during non-working hours in the North and 
South Lanes. During work hours traffic will be restricted to one lane in each direction 
while construction operations are active. 
 
Street parking will not be permitted during construction. 
 
Intersections and Side Streets will remain open during this work.   

Resurfacing operations are weather dependent and may be rescheduled as 
necessary  

Electronic message boards have been placed on either end of the construction informing 
the public of the impending construction work. Advanced warning signs will be placed 
prior to any work starting. 

The work will generally take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  Construction is 
scheduled to be completed in November 2023.  
 
 

From: Office of the Mayor  
Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
Office of the Mayor 
(216) 664.4303 



 

Questions and Comments: 
Please contact the Ohio Department of Transportation District 12 Public Information 
Office at D12.Public.Information@dot.ohio.gov or 216-584-2005. 

 

Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers 
are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a 
top priority.  

 

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.clevelandohio.gov, Twitter 
at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 


